
 

 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
FROM: Michael C. Van Milligen, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Recommendations Regarding the Future of the Five Flags Civic Center 
 
DATE: January 2, 2020 
 
 
Leisure Services Manager Marie Ware is transmitting information related to the Five 
Flags Civic Center Commission recommendation to hold a March 3, 2020 referendum to 
vote on the issue of construction of scenario 4/hybrid and acquire funding of 
$75,084,058 through issuance of general obligation bonds. 
 
If the City Council chooses to hold a March 3, 2020 referendum, there would need to be 
a special City Council meeting scheduled before January 17, 2020 to approve the ballot 
language. 
 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      Michael C. Van Milligen 
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Attachment 
cc: Crenna Brumwell, City Attorney 

Teri Goodmann, Assistant City Manager 
Cori Burbach, Assistant City Manager 
Marie Ware, Leisure Services Manager 


